

Newsletter 1

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you for your attendance and valuable thoughts and ideas to move SEN forward into the school. We really welcomed your views and comments on how we can work together with you to support your children in school.

As you are aware Whiston Willis Primary Academy follow a graduated approach to all pupils' education through quality first teaching and intervention.

We have already taken on board your preference for individual meetings to take place at our monthly drop in sessions on Friday afternoons (last Friday of the month).

As well as these sessions to improve communication there will be the opportunity to:-

- Email via <u>WhistonWillisInclusionTeam@knowlsey.gov.uk</u>
 Please note this email will only be accessed by the Inclusion Team during the school working day
- Develop SEN support access to the website for signposting and advice
- PPP's and Play Plans will be reviewed and progress meetings arranged with teachers termly
- Planned timetable of training and support for staff for pupils with identified needs

Yours sincerely,

- J. Watkins
- P. Steele

SENCo/Inclusion Team

Website: whistonwillis.co.uk